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Re.  Recommendation Letter for Sean Murphy 

 

To Whom it May Concern:       Monday, January 06, 2014 

 

I am writing in strong recommendation of Sean Murphy for a position with your organization.  Sean has been 

an employee under my supervision at the City of Boulder Open Space and Mountain Parks (OSMP) for the past 

year and a half a Trail Crew Member.  I have had the opportunity to observe and supervise Sean’s work in the 

field while he was implementing and leading trail construction and maintenance projects. 

 

The quality of Sean’s work has been excellent.  He was tasked with constructing and maintaining trails for 

recreational hiking, mountain biking, and equestrian use.  Consistently, his attention to detail and high-quality 

work are much appreciated.  He has a good eye for planning and constructing structural trail features, such as 

stone retaining walls and steps.  He has proven himself to be very knowledgeable in a wide variety of hand 

tools and machinery. 

 

Sean’s personality is calm, thoughtful, and easy-going.  His friendly demeanor, work ethic, and technical 

expertise gain him the respect of his co-workers and supervisors.  He approaches people and offers his opinion 

professionally in a team environment. 

 

Sean has eagerly accepted additional responsibility in leadership roles at OSMP.  He has offered to assist with 

leading volunteer projects.  Additionally, he accepted the opportunity to lead a contracted conservation corps 

crew.  His work with the conservation corps crew highlighted his teaching and supervisory skills, and ability lead 

others to implement quality work projects. 

 

I look forward to seeing how Sean progresses in his professional career.  His technical skills, leadership, and 

personality make him a strong addition to a work team.  You are welcome to contact me if you have any 

questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Greg Seabloom 

Trails Supervisor 

City Of Boulder Open Space and Mountain Parks 

w:  303-413-7660 

seabloomg@bouldercolorado.gov 


